
New Bedford police seeking to
identify  Moby  Dick  Retail
burglary suspect
Police are seeking the public’s help in identifying a suspect
who broke into Moby Dick Retail at 27 William St. May 17. The
suspect apparently used a brick to break into the front glass
door. He stole cash and jewelry.

Anyone  who  might  recognize  the  suspect  or  who  has  more
information  on  the  incident  is  asked  to  call  the  police
department  at  508-991-6350  or  the  anonymous  tip  line  at
508-992-7630 or e-mail tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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